
Contact: 

06-25-2024 

Project Description 

The Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT) is proposing safety and operational 

enhancements along Edgewater Drive 

(State Road (S.R.) 424) in Orange County. 
 

The project plans to signalize the offset 

intersection along Edgewater Drive at Satel 

Drive and Aloha Street to control turning 

movements. Signal timing is expected to 

include northbound and southbound left 

turn arrows for motorists on Edgewater 

Drive turning onto Satel Drive or Aloha 

Street.  The signal phases will also be set 

to make turns safer from the side streets 

onto Edgewater Drive. 
 

Additional improvements include new 

pedestrian crosswalks with pedestrian 

signals. No roadway changes are planned. 
 

The project is based on a 2021 S.R. 424 

from S.R. 423 to S.R. 434 Safety Study. 

The improvements proposed under this 

project satisfy the mid-term 

recommendations. The long term 

recommendations will be considered in 

future projects. 

 

Edgewater Drive (S.R. 424) 
Traffic Signal 
From south of Satel Drive to north of Aloha Street 
 

Orange County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 450531-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - completion early 2025 $      495,000 

Right of Way: Within existing  -- 

Construction: Funded - fall 2025 $      990,000 

*subject to change 

Bita Hooman 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5645 
Bita.Hooman@dot.state.fl.us 

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 

Proposed Signalization 
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